
 

 

 

 

 

December 14, 2020 

 

To: Mayor and Members of City Council             202002230 
   

From: Paula Boggs Muething, City Manager 

 

Subject: Presentation – Outdoor Street Dining Proposal and Redevelopment of Imagination 

Alley 

 

Attached is a presentation regarding the Outdoor Street Dining Proposal and the 

redevelopment of Imagination Alley for the Budget and Finance Committee. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


